
Monday, April 21st, 2025 

Good afternoon, Sardis Families. I hope you’ve enjoyed time with family during this extra-
long weekend, maybe even got out to vote at the school as we are an advanced polling 
location this weekend. This coming week is quite short for students with the pro-d day on 
Friday, but here are some things for you to know as we head into week #34 at Sardis 
Elementary: 

*This week the boys basketball team will play after school on Tuesday vs. East Chilliwack 
here at Sardis and the girls play on Wednesday at Tyson Elementary. A reminder that for the 
away games, students are responsible for arranging their own transportation to the games. 
Good luck Skyhawks!  

*Our Grade 3 Coffee and Doughnut fundraiser is starting on Tuesday. Order forms will be 
coming home with the oldest/only child tomorrow, but I’ve also attached a copy here if 
you’d like to print it at home. Orders are due in by Monday, April 28th, and will be available 
for pick up after school on May 8th between 2:15 and 5:00. What a delicious way to help 
support the Grade 3 trip to Camp Squeah!  

*Mrs. Sanderson and I will be away on Wednesday, but we’re happy to share that Mr. Chuck 
Bloch will be coming to cover in our absence! Some of you may have had children at the 
school when he was the principal several years ago. He’s really looking forward to being 
here.  

*The April PAC meeting is happening this week on Wednesday night at 6:30 pm in the 
library. We’d love to see you there!  

*This Friday, April 25th, is a Professional Development Day for staff, so all schools in 
Chilliwack are closed for students that day.  

*Students planning to attend the Cross Country run at Cultus Lake Elementary will be 
bringing permission forms home this week. Students need to arrange their own 
transportation to the run on May 1st, which begins at 3:30, but there is free parking at the 
Main Beach lot and at the Cultus Lake Waterslides.  

*200 night Super Reader slips can be handed in now. The box is located across from the 
office beside the front doors for students to put their slips into. Thanks to Rae-Anne R and 
Victoria K for all their work in organizing and getting prizes out to students for their reading 
awards!  

*If you’re using the parking lot and parking your car to come and wait with/for your child at 
the beginning or end of the day, please remember to use the designated crosswalks in the 



lot. Having adults and kids walk out from between parked cars isn’t safe and we’d hate to 
see someone get hurt.   

It looks like the sun is trying to coming out; hope you enjoy the rest of the day!  

Mrs. Kasper 

 


